
Minutes of the Board of Director’s meeting 
for 

Second Jefferson Green Homeowners Association 
 

March 14, 2022 
 
I. MEETING CANCELLED 

 
This regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Second Jefferson Green Homeowners 
Association was cancelled due to the inability to gather a quorum of Board members for the 
purpose of holding a meeting.   
 
The next scheduled meeting will take place on April 11, 2022 at 6:30 pm via Zoom 
platform. 
 
All homeowners are invited to request a zoom link to attend prior to the meeting by 
contacting Debbi King with IPM. 
 
YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO PURCHASE THE ZOOM PROGRAM TO PARTICIPATE IN 
A ZOOM MEETING. You only need to have the Zoom link to be able to attend. 
 
If any homeowner has something they wish to be discussed or to present to the Board, they 
should submit it through IPM well in advance of the meeting.  These items may be 
discussed at the beginning of the meeting during the Homeowners Forum.  We can have 
enough additional people attend a ZOOM meeting to accommodate representatives from all 
units in the HOA.  Please watch the newsletters for further instructions on how to attend 
these meetings. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Cher Melichar, Secretary 


